
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

21st  January, 2020 

Supplier´s Declaration 

 
Herewith we confirm that the products of the NIEDAX GROUP are in accordance with the directive 

2011/65/EC RoHS - Restriction of the use of certain Hazardous Substances in electrical and 

electronic equipment (recast) including the additions due to 2015/863/EU. 

 

Directive 2012/19/EC (recast of waste electrical and electronic equipment - WEEE) is not relevant to 

our products, since they are an inherent part of the building installation. 

 

All measures necessary in order to ensure compliance with the REACH Regulation (1907/2006/EC) 

were taken by the NIEDAX GROUP; our articles and their packaging materials contain no 

substances included on the candidate list (16th January, 2020) according to article 59 (1, 10) of 

1907/2006/EC in a concentration above 0.1 % weight by weight. 

Some connecting and mounting elements consist of copper alloys (i.e. CuZn39Pb3) because they 

require a lead content above 1000 ppm due to physical properties. 

 

This supplier’s declaration reflects our present standard of knowledge and may be amended 

according to available technical expertise.  

This declaration applies only to standard catalogue products; for all especially customized products a 

specific consultation is obligatory. 

 

 

Sincerely yours  

Niedax GmbH & Co. KG  

 

 

 

Alexander Horn  i.A. Dr. Susanne Esser 

Technical Manager  REACH - Contact 
 


